

Ian Though 26 Stour Road Crayford Dartford Kent DA1 4PJ

Whizz-Kidz

4th Floor Portland House Bressenden Place London SW1E 5BH

T: 020 7233 6600 F: 020 7233 6611 E: info@whizz-kidz.org.uk

2/6/2016

Dear Ian

I am writing from Whizz-Kidz to say a huge thank you to the Order of St Raphael for your donation of £350.00 from your Annual Investiture it is very much appreciated. I would like to say a very big thank you for continuing to support even though I was unable to attend this year..

This donation will help us to transform the lives of disabled children across the UK who desperately require our help.

There are currently 71 children in the Eastern Region waiting for their life to start and this money will make a difference.

Thank you once again for your kindness and generosity.

With my very best wishes,

p.p S. chappen

Tammy Green MInstF(Cert) Head of Regional Fundraising - South

Mobile: 07769269329 | Email: t.pearce@whizz-kidz.org.uk

Help us help the 70,000 young people who are still waiting, go to www.whizz-kidz.org.uk

Whizz-Kidz is the working name of The Movement for Non-Mobile Children

Company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales (No. 2444520) Registered charity number 802872